
Hill, J.J.-Yacht October 26, 1897 

"Since returning, I have had a copy made 
of the drawings of the steam yacht Eleanor, 
which you seemed to be interested in when 
we were talking yacht. I send you this 
copy herewith [not with letter1 as it may 
interest you to look through it at your 
leisure. I hope however that you will see 
your way to buildin a gacht, ;hen you have 
made up your mind w Fi at 1 s  the limit of 
length you can get through the locks..." 
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